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Reflection:  
In scripture we are encouraged to be still and know God. If we are always busy and 
active we are not allowing ourselves time to maintain our friendship with God. On the 
other hand, we are also called to live in the ordinary world of house work and daily 
activities. Through our prayer and relationship with Jesus, we can bring a deep quality 
of service and ministry not only to our own lives but the lives of those we serve and 
care for. Perhaps two questions that are offered to us from this gospel are; do I take 
time to rest and pray? What is the quality of my service and care of others ? 

        
 
 
 
The Garryowen Residents Association are always proactive in their efforts to make 
Garryowen and St John's parish a positive community. Bringing supports that will  
enhance the lives of residents is a priority for us. Today we attended an extremely 
positive meeting with representatives from Limerick sports partnership, Active Cities, 
Hse , Slaintecare, Limerick City & County Council and George Lee from Ledp.   
 
Thanks again to George for hosting the meeting in the  Markets Field.    

___________________________________________________ 
               TAKING PRIDE IN OUR COMMUNITY   

The Garryowen Residents Association really enjoyed the time they spent in the beautiful 
weather adding some colour to this particular part of our community. Thanks again to all 
the residents who stopped for a chat and for all the lovely comments on how well the 

flowers looked. 

_________________________________________________ 

Host family accommodation required for international students studying at  
Technological University of the Shannon: Limerick Campuses in September 2022 
If you have a room to rent in your house or are interested in offering host family  
accommodation to international students in the Limerick area, 7 days per week from 
September 2022, please contact the International Office at TUS Moylish Campus: 
Tel: 061 293400.  Email: international@tus.ie 

________________________________________________________________ 

18-22? LOOKING FOR A GAP YEAR? 

Castlerigg Manor is a Catholic youth retreat centre located in Keswick in the English Lake District. Our work is mostly 
done by a team of young Catholics who live together as part of a community. We are still looking for people to start the 
coming year in mid August, so if you're at a loose end and want an amazing, fruitful year, maybe this is for you? It's a 
voluntary year but food, accommodation and pocket money are provided. To find out more, contact 
jack@castleriggmanor.co.uk or google Castlerigg Manor.  

_____________________________________________________________ 
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Church  & Community Notices 
 

Mass Schedule:   Monday -Friday  10am & 5.45pm, Saturday 10am & 6pm (vigil), Sunday  8am, 10.30am & 12noon. 
    
   Confessions  -  Saturdays  after  10am Mass.  
 
  
     St Anthony‘s Novena takes place on Tuesday’s at 10am & 5.45pm with  blessing of the relic  immediately after. 

__________________________________________________________ 

 
Split the Pot:   Congratulations to  Anthony Mulqueen  who won last weekends  draw  (10th July) . 

         

                 _____________________________________________________________ 

Recent Baptisms:  Welcome to Gods family  -  Harrison Ahmet, Jamie Quinn,   Sadie Ryan,   

             Skye Murphy,  Sonny Ryan & Billy Ryan.

   .  

           ___________________________________________________________ 

 

Deaths: We offer our sympathies to the family and loved ones  of  Majella Rochford R.I.P. 

    __________________________________________________________________  

         

Limerick Bastille Day Wild Geese Festival 2022 

Annual summer festival from Friday 15th to Sunday 17th July, on the weekend closest to Bastille Day. It  
commemorates the Flight of the Wild Geese and celebrates the long-lasting friendship between Ireland and France. 

LOTS OF EVENTS EACH DAY FOR ALL TO ENJOY. 

__________________________________________________________ 

Best of Luck to Limerick in the All-Ireland Senior Hurling Final 

 Sunday 17th July 2022 at Croke Park 

Kick off at 3.30pm. 
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